
September 25, 2024
Angoon Elementary School Gymnasium

407 Katanook Rd
2:00pm-4:00pm

DOT&PF, in coordination with FTA, is proposing to make modifications 
to the Angoon Ferry Terminal. Join us at the Public Open House to meet 
the project staff and learn more about the proposed project activities and 

schedule.
It is the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall be excluded from 

participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide based on race, religion, color, gender, age, 
marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation 

Administration, Federal Highway Administration and State of Alaska Funds.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, 

or have been, carried out by DOT&PF in pursuant on 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated April 13, 2023 and 
executed by FHWA and DOT&PF.

The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing impairment can contact 
DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 269-0473.
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